
 
Rural Municipality of East St. Paul Bottomley Creek Bank Remediation and Permanent 
Dike Construction Update - July 8th to July 15th, 2017 

Work Performed: 

• Removal of the existing dike at 1040 and 1030 Highland Park Drive began. 

• Organic material below the dike at 1040 Highland Park Drive was removed. 

• Clay fill was placed for the new dike behind the gabion baskets at 1030 Highland Park 
Drive. 

• Culverts through the new dike were installed at 3154 Henderson Highway. 

• The foundation for the segmental block wall was completed at 3154 Henderson 
Highway. 
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Photo 1 - Removal of the existing dike at 1030 Highland Park Drive. 



 

 

Photo 2 - Clay fill placed for new dike behind gabion baskets at 1030 Highland Park Drive. 



 

 

Photo 3 - Organic material removed below footprint of new dike at 1040 Highland Park Drive. 



 

 

Photo 4 - Culvert installed at 3154 Henderson Highway and foundation for segmental block wall 
completed. 



 

 

Photo 5 - Culvert installed at 3154 Henderson Highway and foundation for segmental block wall 
completed. 


